Playground/Recreation Committee Update from 2022

There are a few updates to share with the residents of Alice Beach as the 2022 season comes to a close.

Help Wanted:

We welcome and appreciate new volunteer members to the committee — Robyn Boswall and Amber
Rowein and a huge thank you to Donna Gilroy (a founding member of this committee) and Donna
Gamble for their years of service.

The Equipment:

The goal this year was to replace the merry-go-round and install a shade structure in Kolton Park. The
merry-go-round is in place and we are still trying to obtain a quote for the shade structure with the hope
of a 2023 spring installation.

The Committee is currently considering potential options for future projects and/or events. If you have
any ideas you would like the Committee to consider, please email the Committee at
rvabrecreation@sasktel.net.

Bottle Drives:

Once again the Committee held two bottie drives. Thank you to all the residents for donating your bags
of cans and bottles for the recycle and to those who came out to help sort. Your help is gratefully
appreciated.

The majority of the funds raised for the equipment throughout the village are from the bottle drives and
the generous donations from residents here in Alice Beach. To that, we say a huge thank you!

Drop and Go:

For those individuals who would like to donate their recyclables from the city, the Committee has a
“Drop and Go” account with SARCAN. Here’s how it works:

1. Take your recyclables to any SARCAN location (rinsed with lids removed)
2. Locate the “Drop and Go” kiosk inside

3. Enter “Alice Beach” when asked for the group phrase

4. Enter how many bags you have and it will print labels.

5. Attach the iabeIsAto the bags and leave them in the drop location.

Current Members:

Susan Measner Laurie Kotylak
Robyn Boswall

Amber Rowein



